
 

CEP Local 298 & 1127  
and BC Co-operative Association 

We invite the Community of Kitimat and Eurocan  
Employees to hear and learn about the benefits of  

an employee owned/partially owned business   
 

This is in preparation of a possible employee 
 buy in of the Eurocan Mill.   

 

In order for Eurocan Employees and Residents to  
consider this they need to understand how it works 

 
 

Description/features of the co-op form of ownership  

What strengths/benefits can it bring to a community  

How can the co-op model be applied to worker ownership 

Some examples of successful worker co-op ownership   

Questions and Answers 

 

Marty Frost of the B.C. Co-operative Society of BC will be facilitating 

PREPARATION OF A POSPREPARATION OF A POSSIBLE SIBLE   
EMPLOYEE BUY IN OF THE EMPLOYEE BUY IN OF THE   

EUROCAN MILL EUROCAN MILL   

Wednesday, February 24, 2010  
7:00 pm Mount Elizabeth Theatre 

 

 

 


